
14-May-2015
PCN #:P-15-011639

Subject:Single Wire Seal

Description of Change: North America customers only - TE Connectivity is
informing you of a new capacity mold to produce the below listed PN. The
new mold will be located at TE Pegg Road facility in NC. Please contact your
TE Sales Engineer or Customer Service Representative if you have additional
questions.

Reason: Product improvement.Dear North America customer, as a result of
our continuous strive for improving our delivery and meet our customers'
demand needs, we hereby inform you about the addition of new capacity
mold that will support North America customers only. If you require a PPAP,
please contact your TE Sales Engineer so that one can be requested on your
behalf. SAP team, please do not place delivery block on this PN so as not to
interrupt existing deliveries.

Impact of Change:form - fit - function

Key Dates:
Contact By Date:05-Oct-2015
Implementation Date:05-Oct-2015

Product AffectedProduct AffectedProduct AffectedProduct Affected
964972-1

The dates on the product change notification (PCN) are best estimate dates
determined at the time of issuance. Actual implementation dates may vary
from such dates.

The change described in the PCN can be withdrawn, without notice, for any
or all of the products identified on the PCN.



TE Connectivity corporate policy is for PCNs to be valid for 60 days and
obsolescence notices to be valid for 180 days after date of issue.

For confirmation or additional information on the change, please contact the
TE Connectivity Product Information Center at 800-522-6752 or your TE
Connectivity Sales Representative.
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